
Oakdale Grade School Newsletter 

October 12, 2018 

 

The school is collecting aluminum cans for the 3rd 

and 4th grade recycling project.  Please drop off cans 

by the bus shed. 

 

 

  

Parent/Teacher conference times were sent home 

today.  If you need to change your appointment 

please call the school. 

 

 

OCEA NEWS 

 OCEA is excited to offer an outdoor Family Portrait 

Fundraiser! Look for the information in the Newsletter, on 

the school website and Facebook. Hot dogs, chili and 

drinks will be available for purchase on the portrait night.  

 Trunk-or-Treat flyer coming soon! 

Search for and “like” OCEA on Facebook to stay up to date 

with fundraisers at OGS! 

REMINDER: 

OGS is set up to receive Kroger Community Rewards! 

Here’s how to sign up: 

 Sign in or Create account 

 Menu 

 Savings & Rewards 

 Kroger Community Rewards 

 I’m a Customer 

Search for Oakdale Grade School – Organization# AW848 

Upcoming Events: 

Oct. 13- 

Pinckneyville 204 

Tournament @  

1:45 pm 

 

Oct. 16 – Pee Wee 

game @ New Horizon 

6 pm 

2:00 dismissal 

 

Oct. 18 – 

Parent/Teacher 

conferences 

11:30 dismissal 

Pee Wee game @ 

home 6 pm 

 

Oct. 19 – NO school 

Parent /Teacher 

conferences 

 

 

 

 

 

 


